
 

 

 

                  
ICFRE-INSTITUTE OF FOREST BIODIVERSITY (IFB), HYDERABAD 

Report on Visit of Trainee Forest Section Officers from Telangana State 

Forest Academy, Hyderabad to ICFRE-IFB, Hyderabad on 30-01-2025. 

 

    07th Batch Trainee Forest Section Officers (FSOs) from Telangana State Forest 

Academy, Dulapally, Hyderabad visited ICFRE- Institute of Forest Biodiversity, Hyderabad 

for getting acquainted with the activities of the institute on 30.01.2025. A total of 32 trainees 

participated. 

   

Shri E. Venkat Reddy, IFS, Director, ICFRE-IFB welcomed the trainees & enlighted 

them about various forest laws and environmental issues, climate change, ecological balance, 

forest fires, wildlife protection laws & CAMPA works, etc. He also highlighted the Research, 

Extension, Consultancies of ICFRE-IFB.  

   

         The program concluded with a biodiversity walk, led by the institute’s technical staff, 

aimed at raising awareness about biodiversity conservation and identifying local flora in the 

ICFRE-IFB campus. Trainees also visited nurseries, field experiment sites, and various 

laboratories, including the Soil, Entomology, and Non-Timber Forest Products (NTFP) 

Research Laboratories. The entire program was coordinated by the Extension Division Team 

of ICFRE-IFB, Hyderabad. 
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